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MTMS, the industry’s leading specialist provider of rail depot maintenance, is delighted to announce it has
been certified as a Constructionline Gold member.

Constructionline is the UK’s leading procurement and supply chain management scheme for the
construction industry. With more than 10,000 decision-makers from public and private sector
organisations, the platform provides access to pre-qualified suppliers ensuring they meet the most
stringent industry requirements.

Operations Director Matt Forst said: “Our aim is to always work to the highest standards, constantly
improve ourselves and deliver a class leading business. Attaining Gold status with Constructionline
demonstrates our competency at the very highest level of industry and reflects the hard work, dedication
and commitment delivered by the whole MTMS team.”

Achieving the Constructionline Gold Award demonstrates MTMS successfully completed a rigorous and
extensive, enhanced pre-qualification questionnaire that goes beyond PAS 91. Assessing the company’s
credentials for environmental management, quality management, equal opportunities, modern slavery act
adherence and anti-bribery and corruption policies. Alongside meeting the Common Assessment Standard,
MTMS also was awarded an Acclaim Health & Safety Accreditation, also known as a SSIP Certificate, which
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demonstrates to buyers that MTMS complies with Health & Safety legislation.

The award provides assurance that MTMS is steadfast in establishing a platform of excellence for its
customers, its employees and the wider industry.

Malcolm Prentice MTMS’s Managing Director commented: “We are very proud to have achieved such an
acclaimed accreditation as Gold with Constructionline. The accolade shows just how passionate we are in
delivering on our policies and procedures. With each new success, the business continues to build in both
size and capability, allowing us to focus even more on the most important industry agendas such as the
environment, quality assurance, equal opportunities and health and safety. I’d like to thank the whole
team for a job well done.”

About MTMS

MTMS is the maintenance company of choice for the rail and transport industry.

It is a specialist provider of depot maintenance. Delivering a platform of excellence which encompasses
the full gamut of engineering, chemical, consumable, paint and coatings programmes; across the private,
public and third party sectors.

With over 30 years of engineering experience, providing total solution packages for design, build,
inspection, repair and maintenance. MTMS capabilities range from carriage wash and electrical design and
installation through to fuel and oil testing, making MTMS your ‘One stop shop’.

For more information about MTMS, please visit www.mtms.co.uk
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